


Understanding and respecting our city’s many neighborhoods are crucial to positioning Alexandria for
success. Mayor Wilson and Councilor Chapman have previously indicated they support this sound approach,
assuring members of the Strawberry Hill and Wakefield-Tarleton Civic Associations that residents of these
communities would hold voting seats on any body charged with Duke Street Transitway design and decision
making. As an operating precept, the Federation supports a City process that prioritizes the needs, ideas and
choices of the constituents who will be most affected.

Again, the Federation appreciates the opportunity to provide one of the new voices that will shape the Duke
Street Transitway. We look forward to joining a diverse ad hoc advisory committee that reflects the
corridor’s neighborhoods and residents.

Sincerely,

Pete Benavage Carter Flemming
Co-Chair Co-Chair

Copy to:

Mr. James Parajon, Alexandria City Manager

Mr. Yon Lambert, Director, Department of Transportation & Environmental Services
Ms. Hillary Orr, Deputy Director of Transportation

Ms. Gloria Sitton, Alexandria City Clerk



